
Alateen Coordinator Report 

Stacy Lewis – Spring 2018 Assembly 

 

This year we have held 2 Alateen workshops with 

approximately 12 attendees total.  Most of the 

attendee’s were potentially new sponsors. 

On March 17, the Nansemond District hosted a workshop 

in Suffolk.  This district is looking to start a new Alateen 

meeting in Suffolk. 

 

On May 12, we had a workshop in Midlothian.  This 

Richmond District is also looking to start an Alateen 

meeting in Midlothian.  This would be the only meeting 

in Richmond, as the last meeting closed. 

The next workshop will be held in Toano (Williamsburg 

area) on 8/11/18 and will be hosted by the Peninsula 

District. 

I will be looking for a location for the Northern Virginia 

workshop in September and anywhere in Western 

Virginia that would like to host in Oct/Nov. 


